
 

 

 
 

- Monday 2nd May School 

closed for Bank Holiday 

-Tuesday 3rd May School 

closed 

- 24th April Sponsored Walk 

 

 
Thank You. 

The staff and children of St. 

Brigid’s NS would like to thank all 

those involved in erecting the 

new basketball hoop in our soft 

play area.  

 

Elementary Engineering 

Scott Ziglinski will visit our 

school on Friday 15th April. He 

will visit all classrooms and 

complete hands on science 

activities based on the 

Forces/Energy strand with the 

children. We would like to thank 

the Parent’s Association for their 

hard work fundraising as they are 

covering the cost of this visit. 

 

Credit Union 

A representative from Edenderry 

will continue to visit each 

Wednesday to facilitate express 

lodgements for the children who 

wish to save.  

 

 

National Spring Clean 

As part of the Green School 

Programme, we will hold our 

annual spring clean day on Friday 

29th April. All children should 

bring in a cloth some may wish to 

bring a basin/bowl/small bucket. 

All other materials will be 

provided by the school. 

 

Primary Science and Maths 

Award 

All classes are working very hard 

on their science activities. They 

are busy making predictions, 

carrying out experiments and 

recording their findings. We will 

hold an in school Science 

Showcase later in the month 

where children will have the 

opportunity to visit the other 

classrooms to view the 

experiments they have been 

working on. 

 

Our School Garden 

Children will have to opportunity 

to plant some bulbs and vegetable 

seeds and plants in our school 

garden over the coming days. 

Here’s hoping for a fruitful 

harvest! 

 

GAA training 

Football training has started for 

the U10 team and their first 

match will be on Tuesday 12th 

April at 1:30pm. Training will take 

place during lunchtime for those 

involved. 
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Sponsored Walk 

The Parent’s Association will hold 

their annual sponsored walk on 

the 24th April. Sponsorship 

cards will be distributed this 

week. 

 

Safety 

Please be very vigilant when 

driving around the school 

grounds, particularly at collection 

times. Please give way to children 

crossing into the main carpark 

and also those who leave school 

via the small pedestrian gate 

onto the main road, especially in 

wet weather. Again, we would like 

to remind you that there is no 

parking in the set down area. This 

is for dropping off only. 

 
 

 

 


